


Letter 

AMERICAN COMMITTEE     Paris, March 6, 1931 
for the education 
of Russian youth in exile 
9, rue Michelet (6e) 

Dear Sir, 
The Committee that gave you a scholarship during your studies stopped its activities on 
July 31, 1930 after 10 years of activity. 

However, there are still some students who need the Committee’s assistance for the next 
academic year 1930-1931 [sic]. 

In recognition of the opportunity that you had, would you not like to send a small amount 
(no matter how little) to the Committee (9, rue Michelet, Paris VIe) so that the students 
could receive their diplomas as you did.  (Please send the money orders in the name of 
Mr. Seth T. Gano, Committee Treasurer), 199 Washington St., Boston, Mass. 

The Committee would appreciate it if, at the same time, you would send it your present 
address and the type of your professional work. 

Kindly accept my best wishes for your future. 

       Sincerely yours, 
       [signature]  
Boris Timtchenko, Esquire    Thomas WHITTEMORE 
           Washington, DC    Director of the Committee 
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